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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  CONTACTS:  Chief Andy Bohlen 

        Detective Sgt Brandon Gliem  

        Phone: (507) 334-0927 

                                                                                                Dispatch: (507) 334-4305 

The Faribault Police Department is seeking the public’s assistance in identifying a suspect in the 

exposure incidents that occurred in early June, 2016.  The last confirmed incident occurred in in 

the area of 4th Avenue SW and Tyman Place Faribault in mid-June. Three of the incidents have 

occurred in the south half of the city. A composite sketch was completed based on eye witness 

accounts.  If you recognize this person please contact the Faribault Police Department.  A cash 

reward is available for information that results in the successful prosecution of the suspect.   
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